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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Qantum of Florence License

Company, LLC ("Qantum"), licensee of radio station WEGX, Channel 225C, Dillon, South

Carolina (BMLH-20140509AJM).  Qantum herein submits an application to modify the license

of WEGX to reflect the 3 1/8 inch transmission line currently in use.  No change to the licensed

center of radiation or power is proposed.  A calculation of the transmitter power output of the

WEGX transmitter is attached as Exhibit A. 

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that WEGX is in compliance with the

Commission's rules and that all conditions have been met.                 
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